
 L ’ É C O L E  B I L I N G U E            
N E W S L E T T E R  # 2 1  

3 / 8 / 2 4  

 

 
Dear L’École Bilingue families, 
 
On Tuesday, March 12th, our students will be bringing home their second written 
progress report, the Learning Update #2. As previously explained, the communication 
of student learning to parents is based on clear standards and expectations and is 
intended to make learning visible. Students are encouraged to think of the questions: 
Where am I now? Where am I going? What do I need to do to get there?  
 
The Learning Updates will continue to focus on your child’s strengths, areas for growth 
and ways to support learning. I encourage parents to sit down with their child(ren) and 
discuss their performance, celebrate their successes, hard work and develop goals for 
ways to support learning and next steps for the final term of the year.  
 
We are very proud of all of our students for their achievements and wish to thank staff 
for their hard work in preparing these thoughtful and detailed Learning Updates.  
 
A reminder to please return the envelope that the report came in, to your classroom 
teacher.  
 
Spring is on the way, don’t forget that our clocks spring forward this weekend! 

 
 

Warm regards, 
 
Mme Lavoie &  
Mme Jungclaus 
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Alice Jungclaus, Vice-Principal 
Christopher Wong, Director of Instruction 

     Newsletter #21           

Division 17 Art 



 L ’ É C O L E  B I L I N G U E            
N E W S L E T T E R  # 2 1  

3 / 8 / 2 4  

 

__________________________________________________ 
BASKETBALL JERSEYS 
 
Now that all our teams have finished their basketball season, all jerseys were to be 
returned this week. If your child has not yet returned theirs, please make sure that it is 
sent to school by Friday, March 15th. Thank you! 
 
NOT RETURNING IN SEPTEMBER? 
 
If you know at this time that you will not be returning to L’École Bilingue in September, 
please email Mme Lavoie at jlavoie@vsb.bc.ca, as we are coming up to that time to 
year to being planning for the 2024-2025 school year. 
_______________________________________________________________________ 

PAC NEWS 
 
SUSHI LUNCH 
 
Sushi is open for ordering until March 15th at 10pm!! Get your orders in for the last 
session of the year, April 2nd- June 18th!  
 
I would also like to announce we have a new volunteer for sushi team lead…. Tina!!!  
But she could use a co-lead, is anyone able to help co-lead with Tina? 
 
Thank you, Tina, for stepping up!!  
 
Please help Tina and the sushi team by signing up to help distribute sushi on Tuesday's 
from 12:40 - 1:15 by signing up here: 
 
CLICK HERE TO SIGN UP Sushi Lunch 2023/24 
 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
FRESH TO YOU FUNDRAISER 
 
Munchalunch is now open for the Fresh To You Fundraiser! 
There are also paper order forms at the table in front of the 
office in case students want to ask family, friends or 
neighbors to purchase bundles to support the school.  
 
$25 for 15lbs of fresh BC produce to be delivered between 9-
19 April.  
 
Order deadline is March 14.  
 
Reach out to fundraising@lebpac.ca with any questions.  
 

mailto:jlavoie@vsb.bc.ca
https://signup.com/go/FHfXYcB
mailto:fundraising@lebpac.ca
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_____________________________________________________________ 

 
IMPORTANT DATES 

 

• TUESDAY, MARCH 12: STUDENT LEARNING UPDATE #2 TO GO 
HOME 

 

• THURSDAY, MARCH 14: 3 CROWS PRODUCTION - 
INDIGENOUS STORYTELLER - 1:30 PM FOR ALL DIVISIONS 

 

• FRIDAY, MARCH 15: LAST DAY BEFORE SPRING BREAK - 3:03 
PM DISMISSAL 
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